
 

 

 

 

 

 

SPECIAL MEETING NOTICE 

 

VILLAGE OF BLOOMINGDALE 

 

 

 

 

 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that on Tuesday, March 10, 2020 6:00 p.m., a Special Meeting of the Board of Trustees of the 

Bloomingdale Police Pension Board will be held at the Village of Bloomingdale Police Department, Training Room (lower level), 201 

S. Bloomingdale Road, Bloomingdale, Illinois, regarding the Potential Sale or Purchase of Securities. 

 

             / s /  Patricia A. Perry     

              Police Pension Clerk 

 

 

 

 

Posted this   5th  day of  March,  2020 


